
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
November 5, 2021      
 
Honorable Richard McCormac, Mayor    EMAIL: clintonmayor@artelco.com  
City of Clinton  
P.O. Box 277  
Clinton, AR 72031 
 
RE: NPDES Permit No.: AR0048836; AFIN: 71-00018 
 CAP Response  
 
Dear Mayor McCormac: 
 
The Arkansas Division of Environmental Quality (DEQ) has received and reviewed the Corrective 
Action Plan (CAP) dated October 29, 2021, for the above referenced facility. DEQ has deemed the 
CAP adequate.  Please continue with the corrective actions listed in the CAP.   

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 
501-682-0630 or you may e-mail me at allen-daniel@adeq.state.ar.us  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Leslie Allen-Daniel  
Enforcement Coordinator, DEQ, OWQ 
5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, AR 72118 
 
Cc: Kyle Breckenridge, P.E., BCEE kbreckenridge@saltengineers.com  
      William Hinchey clintonwater9@gmail.com  
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